
Ladies 9 Hole Golf  

We play every Thursday morning at different courses in the area starting in early May. 
Our last golf day in September is followed by a luncheon which includes a glass of wine 
and sumptuous dessert. After all of the expenses are paid, we make a donation to the 
Stouffville Food Bank.  

If you would like to take part in our 2020 Ladies’ 9-hole Golf League, all you need is the 
love of laughter, companionship and golf. You will also need to pay $50 so that we can 
do all the above! If you are currently not involved with our team, and you wish to be part 
of our FUN group, please let me know by email: hanneloregalyen@rogers.com and I will 
put you on our opening email for the 2020 season. 

Hanna Galyen 
416-543-7308 

Here is a picture of our final lunch at Pheasant Run Golf Club. 
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